
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF BID SPECIFICATIONS 
Post Date: April 26, 2018  

 

ENGLEWOOD WATER DISTRICT  
RFB No. 2018-625627 

WWTP #4 REHABILITATION 
AIR PIPING REPLACEMENT 

 
Englewood Water District (EWD) is requesting sealed bids to secure the services of an experienced, 
professional, licensed, and qualified contractor capable of providing services in accordance with the 
specifications for the replacement of Englewood Water District Wastewater Treatment Plant Number 4’s 
steel air piping and a segment of steel air piping for Plants Number 1 & 2. The existing air piping is 
constructed of 14-inch carbon steel which is buried below grade.  The existing piping is failing in multiple 
spots and requires a full replacement.  The contractor is to remove approximately 500 linear feet of 
existing 14-inch steel air piping and install new 16-inch coated steel air piping with cathodic protection 
test stations.  The plant is currently in service and shutdowns will be required and need to be coordinated. 

NON-MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING: Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 10:00 AM 

140 Telman Road, Englewood, Florida 34224 

EWD WRF Operations Office 
 

BID OPENING: Thursday, May 24, 2017 AT 1:00 PM 
201 Selma Avenue, EWD Board Room, Englewood, Florida 34223 

 

**ALL BIDS MUST BE SEALED AND CLEARLY MARKED “WWTP#4 AIR PIPING”. BIDS WILL BE DATE AND 

TIME STAMPED BY THE SECRETARY TO THE BOARD PRIOR TO BEING OPENED IN THE EWD BOARD 

ROOM. ANY BIDS RECEIVED AFTER THE DEADLINE WILL NOT BE OPENED AND WILL BE RETURNED TO 

THE BIDDER** 

The Bid Documents and Plans will be made available to prospective bidders by downloading the 

documents through DemandStar. Interested parties who do not have access to DemandStar must request 

the Bid Documents through an email addressed to therzog@ewdfl.com or fax to (941) 460-1025 with 

WWTP#4 AIR PIPING as the subject line. Interested parties must provide company name, contact name, 

phone number, address and email. 

Requests For Information (RFI) must be emailed to therzog@ewdfl.com or fax to (941) 460-1025 with 

WWTP#4 AIR PIPING as the subject line. RFI must be received no later than Tuesday, May 15th. Addenda 

will be available through DemandStar. 

No verbal requests for information will be honored. Engineer’s Estimate - $85,000.00. 

ENGLEWOOD WATER DISTRICT 

201 SELMA AVENUE 

ENGLEWOOD, FL 34223 

Office: 941.474.3217 

Fax: 941.460.1025 

Email: therzog@ewdfl.com 
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